
Pine Lake Township Board Meeting 

August 5th, 2020 

 Meeting called to order, members present:   Bob, Ken, Tim and Sue 
 

 Committee Reports: 
 July Minutes were read, Bob made a motion to approve and Tim seconded the motion. Motion 

carried.    
 Treasurer’s report was read, Bob made a motion to approve and Tim seconded the motion. 

Motion carried. 
 

 Old Business:  
 Robert Anderson attended the meeting to discuss the water issues on his property. He stated 

the pond was almost dry and after the rain from the past few days it is now over 36”. Tim and 
Bob will schedule a site visit to determine if there is anything that the township can do. 

   
 New Business:  

 Kurt S reported that the hill on Pine Mountain needs to be rebuilt. He hauled in some clay and 
rocks for a temporary fix. Will look at permanent repairs next spring.  

 The board asked Curt O to trim branches back on 445th. The stop sign at the T needs to be brushed 
out so it is viewable again. 

 Joan Fudge called the Board and complained that gravel is washing onto her paved driveway again. 
Curt O will go over and see what he can do to remedy that. 

 Bob made a motion to pay all bills presented, Tim seconded the motion. Motion carried. 
  Upcoming events;  Perham Fire Department Meeting on September 2nd at 5:00 pm and Perham EMS semi-

annual Meeting September 21 at 6:00 pm 
 Adjourn 

 Bob made a motion to adjourn, Tim seconded the motion. Motion carried. 

 


